
 Tiger’s weekly newsletter   

6.2.20 

 

We had a great time on our Winter walk on Tuesday. The children loved squelching 

through mud and making shadows as they looked for signs of Winter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We used all our senses to explore our world and had mindful moments where we stopped 

to think about what we could see, hear, feel, smell and taste. 

 

We had some great discussions about  

 safety (walking near a road, why we wear reflective jackets and what to do if dogs 

come near us) 

 seasons (why the horses have coats on, why there are no leaves on trees or flowers 

growing) 

 keeping healthy (why it is good to go for a walk and why we need to keep active, 

which food grows outside and why we need to eat vegetables and fruit)  

 our local area (where we live.) 

 

Why not take your child out for a walk this weekend and use your senses to help explore 

the world around you. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and thanks for all your support. 

 

Mrs Tutt, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Guppy, Mrs Greaves, Miss Taylor, Mrs Greenwood and Mrs 

Goulding and Miss Nero. 
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